Gentet, Matthias

From: Richard Simpson _

Sent: 29 July 2016 17:53

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: Flat B 10 Regent's Park Road NW1 7TX 2016/3553/L: ADVICE from Primrose Hill

Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Dear Mattias, I'm sorry this advice is so very late. Just in case, and as
the website shows no decision, I am sending it to you. Best wishes, and
apologies, Richard

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

6 July 2016

Flat B 10 Regent's Park Road NW1 7TX 2016/3553/L

We object to the addition of the heavy timber framed secondary glazing which 1s in conflict
with the modernist approach of the architect Erno Goldfinger. The proposals are harmful to the
Listed Building.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair



